
 

 

 

 

 
 

        

        

August 29 2023 

 

Nadia D Tommaso 

Community Development Director  

Community Development Department- Town of  Lake Park 

535 Park Avenue 

Lake Park, Fl 33404 

 

  

RE:  Nautilus 220 –Sunday Work for Crane Jumps 

 Lake Park, Fl   

               

 

 

Ms Tommaso, 

 

Kast is requesting permission to work on Sunday September 17, 2023 and Sunday September 24, 2023.  The three cranes on 

site all need to be jumped to continue to allow vertical construction.  The crane company will start the process the Friday 

before on each of these weekends and will continue to work through Saturday and possibly Sunday of both weekends.  This 

will be the final jump of the cranes on the project. 

 

Kast subcontractor responsible for the cranes has scheduled PBSO for traffic control during these operations.  As exhibited in 

the previous jump the work is relatively quiet and would be performed between 7am and 7pm.   

 

We appreciate your consideration of this matter.  If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 772-834-4976 

 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

KAST Construction Company II, LLC 

 

 

 

Tony Costa  

Project Executive 

 

 

 

 

CC Mike Macdonald, Kast Construction II, LLC 

Peter Baytarian, Forest Development 

 Larry Zabik,  Zabik & Associates  
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